
 
COVID-19 NOTIFICATION 

 
The school will notify parents/guardians by email and text if a student or staff member has 
tested positive for COVID-19, or has been in close contact with an individual who has been 
diagnosed with COVID-19.  
 
In accordance with state, local, and Massachusetts Department of Elementary and Secondary 
Education (DESE) laws and regulations, school administrators will notify local health officials, 
DESE, staff, and families immediately of any case of COVID-19 while maintaining confidentiality 
in accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act.  
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